
 
City Planning Commissioners 
City of Los Angeles  
Department of City Planning 
201 N Figueroa Street, # 600 
Los Angeles, CA 90012-2655 
Planning@lacity.org  
 
 

Re:   Application of LaRocca’s Pizzeria for a CUP to sell beer and wine  
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
The Neighborhood Council of Westchester/Playa Board of Directors is writing to convey the 
support of the council and the Westchester/Playa stakeholders for the application of LaRocca’s 
Pizzeria for a CUP for the sale of beer and wine.  LaRocca’s Pizzeria has expressed a 
commitment to address any employee training and security issues raised by their proposed sale 
of alcoholic beverages.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cyndi Hench 
President 
 


